Data Submitted (UTC 11): 12/13/2022 8:26:03 PM

First name: Lisa Last name: Fultz Organization:

Title:

Comments: Dear Ochoco National Forest,

I am writing to express my support for the development of the Lemon Gulch trail network in the Ochocos. As a frequent visitor to Prineville, I have had the opportunity to hike in this beautiful area and have been impressed by the natural beauty and potential for outdoor recreation.

I strongly believe that the Lemon Gulch trail network would be a valuable addition to the local community, providing important recreational opportunities that are currently lacking in the Ochocos. I believe that the Forest Service should move forward with the development of this trail network.

Sincerely, Lisa Fultz